
Report on the One-Day Workshop on Employment 

Opportunities in LIC 

 

Date: October 11, 2023 

Venue: Yeshwant Mahavidyalaya, Seloo 

Introduction: 

The Career Guidance and Counselling Cell of Yeshwant Mahavidyalaya, Seloo, organized a one-

day workshop on "Employment Opportunities in LIC" to provide valuable insights to students 

seeking career options in the Life Insurance Corporation of India (LIC). The event was held on 

October 11, 2023 at the college. 

Workshop Highlights: 

1. Resource Persons: 

   The workshop featured three distinguished Resource Persons, all Development Officers from 

LIC: 

• Mr. Abhijit 

• Mr. Shashank Topale 

• Mr. Saurabh 

• Presentations and Interactions: 

•    The Resource Persons shared their 

extensive knowledge and experiences with 

the students, highlighting various success 

stories within the LIC. They encouraged 

active interaction with the students, 

answering their questions and providing 

guidance throughout their presentations. 

• Inaugural Session: 



   Dr. Sandip Kale, the Principal of Yeshwant Mahavidyalaya, presided over the inaugural session, 

welcoming all attendees and emphasizing the importance of such workshops in shaping the 

students' careers. Dr. Anant Rindhe, the coordinator of the Career Guidance and Counseling Cell, 

delivered an insightful introductory speech, setting the tone for the day's proceedings. 

Workshop Sessions: 

   The workshop featured multiple sessions covering various aspects of employment opportunities 

within LIC, including recruitment procedures, career growth prospects, and the significance of life 

insurance in India's financial landscape. Real-life examples and case studies were presented to 

illustrate the potential career paths within LIC. 

Interactive Discussions: 

   Students actively engaged in interactive discussions 

with the Resource Persons, seeking guidance on how to 

prepare for LIC entrance exams, the required skill sets, 

and the challenges they might face during their careers.     

Mr. Arjun Khobragade, a faculty member, 

proposed the vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to the 

Resource Persons, Principal, and all participants for 

their valuable contributions to the workshop's success. He encouraged the students to make the 

most of the knowledge gained during the workshop. 

Conclusion: 

The one-day workshop on Employment Opportunities in LIC organized by Yeshwant 

Mahavidyalaya's Career Guidance and Counselling Cell proved to be a valuable event for students 

aspiring to build careers in the life insurance sector. The presence and guidance of experienced 

LIC Development Officers, along with the support of the college administration, ensured that 

students left the workshop with a clearer understanding of the opportunities and challenges within 

LIC and a renewed enthusiasm for their future careers. 


